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Re Name chage of the Tasmanian parliamentary seat of Denison to Ing|

"Rob Valentine" To <Tas.redistribution@aec.gov.au>
<rob_valentine@netspace.net
.au> cc
04/05/2008 09:39 PM bee
Please respond to Subiect € Name chage of the Tasmanian parliamentary seat of
<rob_valentine@netspace.net. ubjlect o nison to Inglis- Clark
au>

Dear Sir/Madam,

I wish to simply support the submission by Mr. Bob Holderness_Roddam
(Submission No. 6) regarding the suggested change in name of the Denison
electorate in Tasmania to that of Inglis-Clark. I believe the argument put
forward in that submission clearly indicates the important role that Andrew
Inglis-Clark played in the history of our nation and our state. With such a
significant degree of input it is only right that he be recognised in the State
that he served so well. Conversely, the aspects of Denison's attitude as
indicated in the submission, should they be accurate, to my mind pale into
insignificance by comparison.

I would ask that this statement be accepted as my formal, personal support for
the name change. I would point out that this should not be taken, in any way, as
signifying Hobart City Council support.

Yours Sincerely,

(Lord Mayor
City of Hobart)

Mobile: 0418 127 323
Home Fax: (03) 62 281304
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